
 
 

January 12, 2023 

 

 

RE: Termination of Emergency Intermodal Surcharge (EIS)—Canada 

 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
Thanks to market improvement, we have decided to terminate Canada Emergency Intermodal 
Surcharge (EIS), with effective from January 13, 2023, date of dispatch.   
 
Please note that we will closely keep you posted in case any market development.  
 
We appreciate your continued support as a valued customer and should you require any further 
information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your account manager or customer service 
representative. 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
DB Schenker 


